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Always  Our  Best 

Principal’s Message 
 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
‘The Enchanted Forest’ 
Children from Kinder to year 6 have been invited to attend a performance at the Kelso High Campus this Friday. This 
opportunity will enable our students to see the talent from our local community while helping to raise funds for circus 
costumes. Thank you to everyone who returned their permission slip and money by the due date. Unfortunately, there 
are no more places available. 
 
Afternoon departures 
Over the past weeks the school has trialled dismissing the children from the hall rather than the courtyard. The hall 
provides protection from the hot summer sun and many children have commented that they find it much more comfort-
able than sitting on the asphalt. Students will continue to be dismissed each afternoon from the hall until further notice. 
 
Fire Brigade visit 
This Friday, students K-2 will enjoy a visit to school by the local Fire Brigade. This will be a great opportunity for the 
children to learn about aspects of safety in a fun and informative way. 
 

Meleesa Smith 

Deputy Principal 

School CANTEEN will be CLOSED  
until further notice. 
 
  

Don’t Forget . . .   

 Term 4 Week 7            22nd November 2012 

Future Events  
 

Term 4 
Fri    23rd Nov Stage 2 Excursion  
   to Sydney 
Fri    30th Nov Yr 6 Mini-Fete 
   Yr6-Yr7 Orientation KHC 
Tues  4th Dec  School Concert 
Thur   6th Dec School Concert 
Tues 11th Dec Presentation Day 
Wed  12th Dec Yr 6 Dinner 

Canteen Meal Deal     $5.00 

Monday 26th November 2012  

Chicken Burger with lettuce and mayonnaise 

& a Drink 

Canteen will ONLY be open next Monday for Meal Deal Only. 
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GOLD  LEVEL  STUDENT 
Ethan Winfield   Tyleeah Caberry   Sean Halloran  Kiara Walpole 
Jodi McFadyen   Jake Callaghan   Cameron Hicks  Nicholas Kelly 
CJ Lowe-McKenzie  Jamie Bugg    Sarah Booby  Milika Hines 
Luke French   Emma McLeish   Isobel Kelly   Marina Kamilic  
     

SILVER  LEVEL  STUDENTS 
James Knox    Drew English   Amy Fogden   Abbey Creek 
Brandon Carter   Tristan Touzell   Bevan Sampson  Jeremiah Wilson 
Clair Birch    Kaylene Gordon   Jhye Poxon   Tanesha Case 
Chloe Morris    Jicarrah Lucas   Sammy Beale Callaghan 

 
BRONZE  LEVEL  STUDENTS 
Julie Kay    Cameron Potts   Tabetha Lord  Maddison Wheeler 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Year 6 Mini-Fete 
Year 6 will be holding their Mini-Fete for all students next Friday 30th November 2012. There will be a 
haunted house, ice-cream stall, treasure hunt, face painting, guinea pig races and 
many other interesting and fun stalls. The Petting Zoo will have goats, chickens, 
rabbits, guinea pigs, a cat and a dog.  Bring your spare change and have a great 
time! 
 

School Magazine 
This year we are trying something a little different. 

We will have a school magazine, with lots of photos and memories from the year. 

We will take orders for them and then print copies for the people who have paid. 

Each magazine will cost $10. 

Please send in money in an envelope, with your child’s name, class and how many copies they wish to buy written on 
the front. These can be dropped off to the office until Friday 30th November when orders will close. 

Please write School Magazine on the envelope. 

This will be a great memento to look at in years to come. 

 
P&C News 
The next meeting will be held Wednesday 5th December at 6.30pm at the Kelso Hotel. This will be our last meeting for 
the year. 
 
Grandparent’s Day Art 
Missed Out!  It's not too late to buy your child's art from our recent Grandparent's Day art show. From $2 each with an 
additional cost of $2 for laminating. A great present for grandparents for Christmas! To purchase your child's art con-
tact the class teacher or Mrs Beattie. 

 

Lost Property 

There are quite a lot of items in the lost property box. If your child 
is missing anything please check to see if it is there. All items un-
claimed in three weeks will be donated to a charity. 

 
QUOCKA Reading  
Students from K-4W who participated in the QUOCKA program 
are pictured receiving their books. 
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 Training for parents 
CRS Australia can connect you with employment and training programs that 
meet a diverse range of needs. 
Training courses cover a broad range of industries and may include Business Admini-
stration, Retail, Hospitality and Aged Care and are locally run in partnership with na-
tionally accredited Registered Training Organisations. 
• Face-to-face and self-paced study options        • Enrolment costs covered        • No classes during school holidays 
At the completion of your course we can assist you to manage your condition and transition into the workplace. 
To be eligible you must be: 
• in receipt of Newstart Allowance, Parenting Payment or Youth Allowance, and 
• have an injury, disability or health condition, and                 • be an Australian citizen or a permanent resident.* 
Limited place are available—ENROL NOW! 
Contact Kylie at the CRS Australia Bathurst office on (02) 6330 9400, come in and see us at Level 2, 230 Howick 
Street or visit crsaustralia.gov.au to find out more.         *Eligibility criteria may apply © Commonwealth of Australia 
 

PCYC  75TH ANNIVERSARY OPEN DAY  
Saturday 24th November 2012    10am—2pm        Meet our staff & volunteers         
Free sausage sizzle & birthday cake    Family games, face painting & balloons 
Demonstrations:  circus, gymnastics, boxing, dancing PCYC Mobile Activities Truck 
Try out gymnastics, boxing, hip hop & archery 
 

FRIDAY 30TH NOVEMBER, 2012 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 5:30PM—7:30PM 

HIGH SCHOOL 8PM—10PM 

VENUE: BATHURST PCYC 

COST: $5 ENTRY  

 NO ALCOHOL  NO DRUGS  NO PASSOUTS 
All Blue Light events are drug and alcohol free and supervised by officers of the NSW Police 
Force. 

   
Christmas on Keppel  -  Bathurst Library Courtyard  
70—78 Keppel Street, Bathurst     ph 6333 6281 Saturday 1st December    11.00am—3.00pm       Free admission 
Live music and choir from SACK Music & the Mitchell Conservatorium. 
Gift stalls, children’s craft activities, face painting, book sale and sausage sizzle. 
 
 
PRIMARY SCHOOL 
When your teen's new best friend is a bad influence 
Best friends are a key part of adolescents’ lives. But what do you do when you suspect your child’s best buddy is a bad 
influence?  Experts discuss different approaches. 
Find out more: http://www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/wellbeing/behaviour/when-your-teens-new-best-friend-is-a-bad-
influence 
Copying and plagiarism 
Copying other people’s work and presenting it as your own is plagiarism. It’s an increasingly common problem in the 
online world where material can easily be copied and pasted from websites. Students need to acknowledge the ideas 
of others when they use them in projects, assignments and assessments. Find out more:  http://
www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/homework-and-study/homework-tips/copycats-beware 
Help your kids enjoy reading 
How do you make reading a joy and not a chore for your child? One way is to find information and interesting facts 
about things that intrigue or interest your child in books, magazines or on the internet. Read and talk about what you 
find out. Here are some other tips: http://www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/homework-and-study/english/english-tips/ten-
ideas-to-help-your-child-with-reading 
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